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Wednesday 7th February 2024 
 

   
              Forest School for class 3D                                                   

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
This year Forest School sessions are taking place for Year 3.  
 
3D will be doing Forest School every Thursday from Thursday 22nd February 2024 to Thursday 
21st March 2024.  
 
The session will offer an exciting opportunity for children to learn and develop skills using the 
outdoor environment. Forest school activities may include walking, craftwork, tool use, flint fire 
lighting skills, den building, campfire cooking and more!  
 
As a school we provide waterproof clothing for your child to wear during Forest School sessions, 
these suits also protect their school uniform. On Thursdays, please send your child to school in full 
school uniform but you may provide them with a spare pair of appropriate footwear (wellies, sturdy 
walking boots, old trainers) to get changed into if you would like to. Please be aware that Forest 
School sessions will be taking place outside in all weather conditions. 
 
During this time there will also be a change of PE days for classes 3D and 3C. For dates 22nd 
February – 21st March inclusive, the children will be having PE on the following days: 
 
3C: Thursdays and Fridays 
3D: Wednesdays and Fridays 
 
If you have any questions regarding Forest School please email info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk 
for the attention of Miss Herridge. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

S.Herridge 

 
Miss Herridge 
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